
 
 

 

NEWS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 

December 3, 2020 

 

Lane Closure at US 377 and Bus. 377 Off-Ramp This Morning 
 

Granbury, Texas – The right-hand lane of US 377 will be closed at the ramp to BUS 377 (Pearl 

St.) from 9 a.m. to noon Thursday, Dec. 3 for sign replacement. The ramp to BUS 377 (Pearl St.) 

will remain open during this work.  

The Texas Department of Transportation encourages attention to all warning signs 

within the work zone as crews work complete this work as quickly and as safely as possible. 

For questions or more information please contact Texas Department of Transportation 

Communications Specialist Bethany Kurtz, Fort Worth District Office, at 817-370-6764 or 

Bethany.Kurtz@txdot.gov    
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